
NOTICE 
Missouri NEA believes the guidance outlined in this flyer puts students and 
school employees at greater risk of COVID-19 exposure and infection. 
To ensure the health and safety of the children, teachers and other school 
staff, and their families, MNEA strongly recommends schools continue to 
follow the CDC guidelines, whereas, those exposed to a COVID+ 
individual should quarantine for 14 days after the last exposure. 

SELF-MONITOR: 

https://dese.mo.gov/sites/default/files/C0VID-M0-K12-Reopening-Guidance.pdf November12,2020 


